
Hello Everyone, 

 

 This week has been extra fun as we got to put up the Christmas tree on 

Wednesday. Each day the students have been adding decorations to the tree 

and some classes have made their own to add. This is a beautiful time of the 

year where we all come together to enjoy the spirit of Christmas. 

 

We also had a truck load of 

new furniture arrive and all 

the students are excited 

about the future focused 

learning spaces we are      

planning for 2022 and        

beyond. Coraki Public School 

is a wonderful school and we 

look forward to sharing our 

vision with you all in the new 

year. 

 

Today the students had a Chicken Nugget feast and some students dressed up 

for the occasion. 

 

On Monday at 2:30pm we will be holding our Book Parade at the front of the 

school. All our families and community are welcome to assemble along the 

path (Covid-19 social distancing) and cheer on our Book Characters. There will 

be lucky draws for each class and we will be celebrating out Transition Class 

2021. We do hope you can join us. 

 

Our Raffle is gaining momentum and there will be an array of prizes. We have 
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Events Calendar 

 

 

Book Parade               
Monday 6 December 

Students last day of 2021            
Thursday 16 December 

Students first day of 2022       
Tuesday 1 February 

 

 

 Birthdays 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday to everyone 
in our Coraki Public School                    

Community! 

A learner will be………. 
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been overwhelmed with the generosity of our community and beyond. Make sure you get a ticket. The 

raffle will be drawn on Wednesday the 15 December. 

 

We are taking enrolments for next year and appointments are available to tour the school on request. We 

hope to hear from you. Make an informed choice for your child’s education. 

 

We hope you are well and stay safe. 

  
 

Coraki Public School is a great place to work, play and learn.                                                                               

   

Kind Regards,          
Lyn Parker 

 

 

 

 

 

Coraki Public School 

Christmas Raffle 

 

Our hamper and donated prizes are growing quickly. 

A huge thank you to our Coraki Public School Community and the following sponsors. 
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